
Academic Gowns 
 
New students need to purchase an academic gown in time for the Matriculation Photograph.  They are 
always worn at Formal Halls at this and other Colleges and at major College events. The prices charged by 
individual robemakers vary.  
 
Girton’s gown outfitters is Churchill Gowns.  They will be coming to Swirles Court to sell gowns on Monday 
30 September from 10 until 1 pm.  
Other outfitters are:   
Ede and Ravenscroft:  70-72 Trumpington Street; 01223 350048 
and Ryder and Amies:  22 King’s Parade; 01223 350371   
  
The gown you purchase and wear depends on your circumstances:  
  

1. If you already hold a degree from the University of Cambridge (a BA or Master’s degree, for 
instance) then you are only entitled to wear the gown of that degree, regardless of the options 
below.   

2. Research students who are graduates of other Universities who have not attained the age of 24, 
and have the status of B.A., wear the Cambridge B.A. gown, but without “strings”.    

3. Research students who are graduates of other Universities and who have attained the age of 24, 
have the status of M.A. They wear the Cambridge M.A. gown, but without strings.    

4. Gowns from other Universities may not be worn.  
5. No head-dress except the square cap is permissible with the gown.  It is not compulsory to 

purchase, or at any time, to wear a square cap.  (Indeed, it is unusual to see one, except when they 
are worn by the Praelectors of colleges and Proctors in the Senate House.)   

  
Dress for Formal occasions (Matriculation photo, dinner, Formal Halls) 
Students are expected to wear suitable smart clothes with their academic gown on any occasion when 
academic dress is required.   
 
Dress for Formal University occasions 
There are special regulations concerning the dress to be worn in the Senate House when being presented 
for a degree.   Click here for the University’s page covering Academic Dress.  Please read the information 
about “Dress Option One” and “Dress Option Two” when deciding what to wear.    
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https://churchillgowns.com/pages/university-of-cambridge
https://www.edeandravenscroft.com/
https://www.ryderamies.co.uk/
https://www.cambridgestudents.cam.ac.uk/your-course/graduation-and-what-next/degree-ceremonies/academical-dress

